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CIRCULAR 

Please refer SoE/PU Notification Dt 04.03.2020 regarding the Two Day CBWS for 

Tertiary Level Teachers on the Theme “Higher Education Teacher- The Best 

Practitioner”. Due to COVID-2019 Alert of MoH/GoI, the above mentioned 

Workshop remains postponed until further Orders.  This Information is to all 

concerned (Those who have applied and those who intend to participate). 
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